
Shandaken Parks & Recreation Board 

Meeting Notes 

May 21, 2015 

 

Call to Order - 3:10 p.m. 

 
Present: Martie Gailes  Kathie Williams 
   Carol Urban   Carole Chanler 
       
      Mary Lou Stapleton 
 
Minutes 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.  Carol Urban moved they be 
accepted.   Kathie Williams seconded.  The vote was unanimous 

Communications, Conditions and Recommendations 

 Big Indian Park - Lisa Schnack submitted her resignation as she has moved 
to North Carolina.  AC and John Michelotti have agreed to be co-managers. 
John is investigating repairing the rack on the large BBQ.  The Totem Pole is 
not repairable.  Jenn Wentland has agreed to work on a new design.  TUF's, 
a high school community service group, will be visiting the Park on May 27 
to stain picnic tables. 
 

 Smith Park  - Recommendations for the pedestrian bridge need to be 
reviewed.  Martie and Carole will attend the Pine Hill 20/20 Vision 
Committee being held May 26 where Rob indicated he will present the 
engineer's recommendations.   
 
Carole recently conducted a walk-thru the Park and is making plans to 
spruce up the paint on playground equipment, sweep and repaint the 
basketball court, and supplement flowers in the flower box.  She is hoping 
to schedule a work party with the Fleischmanns-Pine Hill Rotary. 
 



 Glenbrook Park - Three baseball teams are now using the field.  Plastic 
tubing for the top of the fence needs to be installed.  Kathie conducted a 
walk-thru.  The bathroom and fields are clean and the grounds look good. 
 

 Parish Field -  Word from the Parish Council is that the Insurance inspector 
was pleased with the mulch.  The baby swing seat has been replaced. 
 Tufs will also visit Parish field to paint benches if time permits.  Carol will 
get the necessary supplies to Martie. 
  

 Recreational Holdings - Soccer continues to be played on the field without 
apparent problems. 
 

 Chairman -   The Ulster County Transportation Council has requested input 
on safety, walking, biking, driving and congestion.  Board members were 
urged to go to their website:  rTownhttps://ulster.maptool.rsginc.com/ 
  

 Old Business 
 
The Summer Recreation Brochures were mailed this week.  The field trips 
will be to Zume Flume and Howe's Cavern. 
 
Martie will check with Tony Lanza about scheduling our Annual Fundraiser 
for Sunday, September 20. 

 

 New Business - None 

 Public Comment - none 

Next Meeting Scheduled for:  Thursday, June 25, 2015 - 3 p.m. at Town Hall 

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 


